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Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Wellcome Collection Exhibit – Year 12 and 13  
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to the Wellcome Collection Exhibit on Tuesday 
14th May 2025.   This permanent gallery explores trust, identity and health in a changing world. 
Being Human explores what it means to be human in the 21st century. It reflects our hopes and 
fears about new forms of medical knowledge, and our changing relationships with ourselves, 
each other and the world. A level biology and psychology students will also have the 
opportunity to visit the other exciting and educational exhibits at the location. 
 
Students will meet staff at Uxbridge train station at 9.15am and will travel to the Wellcome 
Collection, Euston, by train, returning to Uxbridge station at 3pm, where they will be dismissed 
to make their own way home. Students will be required to wear smart, professional dress. 
Students will require a packed lunch for this trip. If your child receives free school meals, they 
may collect a packed lunch from school prior to meeting at the train station.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
We expect all students to attend this trip as it links to the broader curriculum.   
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on the Parent Portal by Tuesday 22nd April 2025.  
 
By consenting to this trip on the Arbor Parent Portal, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
R Parekh       A Weglewska 
Assistant Curriculum Leader - Science     Psychology Teacher  


